
YOU ARE INVITED TO A FREE 

NATIVE  DRYLAND

PLANTS  WORKSHOP 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2016 

DISCOVERY HARBOUR
COMMUNITY HALL

1:00 PM – 3:00 PM

 COME LEARN ABOUT THE NATIVE HAWAIIAN
DRYLAND PLANTS GROWING ON YOUR LAND AND

THROUGH-OUT OCEAN VIEW AND KA‘Ū!

HOW WERE THESE PLANTS USED IN THE PAST? 

ARE THEY USEFUL FOR YOU TODAY?

RECEIVE THE FREE BOOKLET, 
Native Plants of the Ka‘ū Dryland Forest 

Potted native plants will be available for purchase. 

CONTACT HO‘OMALU KA‘Ū
TO REGISTER FOR THIS WORKSHOP AT

929-8526, or hoomalukau@gmail.com 

Sponsored by Ho‘omalu Ka‘ū, a nonprofit dedicated to preserving, protecting,
 and conserving the historical, cultural,  and natural resources of Ka‘ū.

 a 501(c)3 non profit corporation


